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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 
Excellence in School Food Awards 

Category: Schools 

It was very exciting to get this email below!  We are finalists! 

 

It gives the APPG (All Party Parliamentary Group for School Food) great pleasure to announce that, 

following a rigorous selection process, The Grove School has been selected as a finalist in the Excellence in 

School Food Awards. 

These Awards have been extremely competitive, with organisations and individuals taking part from across the 

UK. Only the best submissions have been shortlisted in each category, and we would like to take this 

opportunity to commend The Grove School for reaching the finals of this year’s awards. 

 

 

 

Special Educational Needs and Disabilities – information sessions for parents 

Thank you to the 64 parents and families who completed the questionnaire we sent out just before Christmas. 

The feedback has been really helpful, thank you for letting us know that many working parents cannot make our 

information sessions. We aim to record the events (fingers crossed for the technology working or us working the 

technology!) and put the powerpoints onto the school website by the end of each week. 

If you have not signed up to any of the events, please just drop us an email so we can add you to the numbers, 

stating which event/s you would like to come along to. 

sendco@the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Monday 15th January, 2-3pm, an Introduction to SEND Practice at The Grove 

Monday 29th January, 2-3 pm, Communication and Interaction, including Autism, an introduction. 

Monday 19th February, 2-3pm, Cognition and Learning, including Dyslexia, an introduction 

Monday 11th March, 2-3pm, Sensory and Physical, including ADHD, an introduction 

Monday 25th March, 2-3pm, Social, Emotional, Mental Health  
 

 

National Heights and Weights programme Reception and Year 6 

The National Childhood Measurement Programme (NCMP) will be taking place on Friday 26th January for all 

children in Reception and Year 6. An email was sent out on the 13th October to all parents along with a link if you 

wanted your child to opt out of this programme.     
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Year 1 & 2 Trip to Plymouth Aquarium 

A gentle reminder to please pay by this Friday 12th Jan if you haven’t already done so. The trip is next week - 

Tuesday 16th January (Lilac Tree class and Year 2 Dove children) 

Wednesday the 17th January (Lime Tree class and Year 1 Dove children)  

Many thanks. 

After School Club 

Just to make you are all aware, after school club will be closed for staff training on the following Mondays this 

term:  

15th & 22nd January / 5th & 26th February / 11th March 

Many thanks for your understanding,  

Sarah Allford 

Year 6 End of Year Fundraiser – Clothes Swap, Friday 23rd February, 7-9.30 p.m. 

Tickets cost £5, includes a small glass of prosecco/wine/soft drink. Please put £5 in a named envelope for your 

ticket and drop off at Reception. Ticket/s will soon be on their way to you. Bring 3 good quality items of clothes 

that you no longer wear. Drop these off at The Grove School reception during week beginning the 19th 

February.  On the evening of 23rd February come to The Grove for the evening, you can then choose 3 items of 

clothing to take away! 

We are doing our bit for the environment, having a social and fundraising. Please support this event by buying a 

ticket and coming along. 

 

Parent volunteers 

Would you like to volunteer in school to help out and increase your experiences with working and looking after 

children?  We welcome regular volunteers in school.  We are also looking for regular volunteers for school trips 

so we have a bank of parents we could call on if we are short staffed. Also we would really value a list of parents 

possibly willing to drive children on short trips to save coach prices. If you are interested in either of these then 

please let us know at head@the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk 

We are happy to help to sort out your DBS forms (police checks) and character references with you as 

volunteers. 

 

Year 6 fundraising bake sales 

What better way to start a new year than with cakes! The Year 6 children have begun fundraising (at the 

Christmas fair and a few other things) to self-fund their leaver’s party, yearbooks and hoodies etc in July. 

 

Next up are some resolution busting bake/cake sales after school this half term, the first being run by Ginkgo 

class next Thursday 11th January. So, a date for your diaries … fellow Ginkgo parents I’ll use the party WhatsApp 

group to make sure we have some bakes! Thank you for your support, Ian (Archie’s dad). 

  

  
Dates for your diary this term 

http://www.the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/calendar/256154 

 

New Year dates 

Willow Tree class swimming – Monday 8th January for 5 weeks – On ParentPay 

Lilac Tree Class and Year 2 Dove Tree children trip to Plymouth Aquarium – Tuesday 16th January 

Lime Tree Class and Year 1 Dove Tree children trip to Plymouth Aquarium – Wednesday 17th January 

Reception and Year 6 National Heights and Weights programme – Friday 26th January  

Kind regards 

 

 

Hilary Priest 

 

 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for detail. 
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